
QCT Board Meeting, 22 March 2019: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the start of its second meeting for the year, the Board welcomed the Director-General, Mr Tony 
Cook PSM, who had been invited to speak about his priorities for the Education portfolio. 

During the remainder of the meeting, the Board: 

• endorsed a proposal to create stakeholder momentum in progressing the recommendations 
made in the QCT 2019 report Challenging Regulatory Burden 

• approved an updated schedule of delegations of the Board’s and the Chair’s powers and a 
delegations policy 

• appointed Dr Beedles as deputy chair of the QCT Audit and Risk Committee 

• endorsed an amendment to the Committee Charter regarding the requirement for committees 
to have deputy chairs and endorsed an amendment to the Board Charter regarding Board 
proxies  

• endorsed the undertaking of stakeholder consultation on how best to communicate to schools 
and teachers the value of supervising preservice teachers’ professional experience 

• endorsed an Innovation Strategy for the QCT for 2019-2020 

• considered options for distribution of the outcomes of a 2018 study of attrition of early career 
teachers 

-------------------------------------------------ENDS---------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 


